Sent: Friday, 14 July 2023 9:46 AM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to proposal DA2023/0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

Dear Councellors

| wish to express my strong objection to Development Proposal DA2023/0130 which seeks to demolish existing
buildings and construct and operate an organic waste transfer station on 109A Church Street Lidcombe NSW

2141. This project will have an enormous effect on the residents and the ecological balance of the neighbourhood.
This project will see the traffic on Church Street becoming even more congested than it already is due to the
increase in the number of residents in the newly constructed apartments. If this project goes ahead, it means heavy
vehicle traffic will result in slower travelling times causing a huge inconvenience to residents. This project will
consequently lead to bad odour emanating from the waste station and heightened noise which will significantly
affect the health of the residents.

In light of that, I urge the Council to kindly re-evaluate this proposal and its consequences taking into consideration
the well-being of the residents and the protection of our wildlife.
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